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We start this month’s newsletter with some very exciting news! Our baby room lead, Amelia, had 

a secret wedding at the beginning of May! Amelia and her now Husband Lee, enjoyed an 

intimate wedding reception with a few of their nearest and dearest there to celebrate with them. 

We enjoyed a little wedding breakfast at nursery on the morning that Amelia ‘announced’ her 

marriage to the staff and children. Congratulations again Amelia and Lee, we all wish you many 

happy years as Mr and Mrs         

 

Another staffing update: Kim W, our lunchtime and bank staff cover, is, excitedly for her, but sad 

for us, retiring! Kim has worked at Jelly Bears for over 2 years and is a well-loved member of the 

team by all staff and children. Kim’s last day with us will be Friday 20th June. We are sure she will 

pop in and visit us every now and again! We wish Kim all the best in her retirement, spending 

quality time with her husband and hope she enjoys putting her feet up! We’ll miss you Kim!  

 

 

 If you have booked a holiday or have planned days out and your child will not be attending 

nursery, please let us know the dates of their absence, as soon as possible, by email. In 

addition, if you have made alternative plans at short notice on your child’s ‘usual’ days at 

nursery, please keep us informed of their attendance by phoning us to let us know or by                                   

popping us a quick email. This is so we can update our registers and not bother you on your day 

out. We have a duty of care to make sure children who have not shown up on their booked 

session without prior warning are safe and well.  

 

Those parents of children who are going to school in September this year - thank you for letting 

us know which school your child will be attending. Our Jelly Beans’ staff have already had some 

contact with the allocated schools to arrange visits and phone appointments with your child’s 

new Reception teacher. They will also be completing the necessary paperwork for their Key 

Children’s onward transition to school which you will receive in the next couple of weeks.  

 

We will be joining in with ’30 days Wild’ for the month of June. This challenge is set by the wildlife 

trust and asks everyone to make time for nature in June. The concept is simple: complete a 

random act of wildness each day for 30 days. This can be anything from eating breakfast outside 

and listening to the birdsong, to planting wildflowers for a passing butterfly. The act doesn’t have 

to be huge or difficult, it just has to be wild! We will be holding competitions within the nursery, to 

see which room is the wildest! We will have a tally chart in each room to see how many ‘Acts of 

wild’ they do within the month! To help your child’s room win please send us photos or a write up 

of any acts of wild that you do in June. If you would like to take part yourself, you can sign up for 

a free pack at: wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild  

 


